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Principal’s Letter 

Dear Bicentennial South Families. 

It hope everyone is enjoying the cooler weather we are finally beginning to 

have.  This is the time of year that we start to see our lost and found fill up 

with jackets and sweaters.  Be sure to label your child’s clothing with their 

first and last name so items can be returned.  Our lost and found is located in 

our cafeteria so stop by if your child is missing an item.  If your child is in 

need of a jacket, please let our school nurse know as we have some readily 

available. 

If you have not already done so, please sign up for Class Dojo. This is a great 

way for you to communicate with your child’s teacher and stay informed of 

that is happening in their classroom.  If you need to contact Ms. Bernabe or 

me, please do so using our district email: claser@gesd40.org (Ms. Laser) and 

tbernabe@gesd40.org (Ms. Bernabe).  We are unable to communicate with 

you via Class Dojo.   

Mark your calendars for November 19th.  This is our next PTO meeting.  We meet at 3:30 in our   

library.  We will be discussing information about an upcoming school wide fundraiser.  We hope to 

see you there. 

 

Your Partner in Education, 

Kate Laser, Principal        

                TinyURL.com/he6mpj4 

November Events 

6 Election Day 

7 12:15 Dismissal 

8 
Governing Board 
Meeting  

9 
Pre-School 
Fieldtrip 

12 Veteran’s Day: No 

14 12:15 Dismissal 

15 Thanksgiving 

16 
Native American 
Hoop Dancer   
Assemblies 

19 PTO Meeting 

21-

23 

Thanksgiving 
Break 

28 12:15 Dismissal 

30 

Coffee Talk @ 
North 

 


